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Scan the QR 
below to check 
out our new and

improved
Woodburn Club

website.

Please email the form to
woodburnclubARC@gmail.com
or mail a printed copy to HOA
President, Doug Rhodes at 
211 Woodburn Club Lane,
Spartanburg, SC 29302.
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Spring has (almost) sprung, which means it’s (almost)
time for our Woodburn Club Owners Annual Meeting!

ARC
Forms

HAPPY
SPRING
HAPPY
SPRING

Our owners annual meeting will be held on Monday, April
28th at Morningside Baptist Church (897 S Pine St) 
from 6:30pm-8:00pm. We hope to see you there!

www.woodburnclub.com

We have updated the ARC 
form, which can be found
on the Important Documents
page on the website. 

Please Pick Up Your Dog Poo!
The HOA Board has provided pet waste

bags AND a place to throw it away -
meaning there’s no excuse to see dog

poop being left around the neighborhood.
Help us keep our areas clean!
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You can now find Woodburn
Club on Facebook! We have
created a private group for
neighbors only to be able to

share all the great things that
go on within our community.
This group was created to be
a safe space for neighbors to
celebrate anything happening

in their life, post things that
they’d like to give away or sell,
and where we can share all of

the fun events we have like
Food Trucks in the cul de sac!
To join search Woodburn Club
and request to join by agreeing

to the terms and conditions!
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We’ve Arrived in
the 21st Century

A Note From Duke Energy:

Don’t forget to mark your calendars for the annual meeting!

Pine Straw:
It’s almost that time of year! Our landscaping
crew will begin laying pine straw in mid-late April. 


